
 

 

Oak Bay High School 

This Week @ Oak Bay High 

Dec. 16-20, 2019 

 

Upcoming Dates 

 

 

December 17 

 Jingle Bell Jury-Gr. 10 

Drama-tickets at door 

only 

 

December 18 & 19 

 A Christmas Carole- 

See poster attached 

 

December 19-21 

 Gary Taylor Basketball 

tournament in Gym 

 

December 23-January 3 

 Winter Break 

 

January 6 

 School Re-opens 

 

January 20 

 PAC Meeting 

 

                              Follow  

                    Oak Bay High on                 

                  Twitter @OBPulse         

BATTERY DRIVE  

Oak Bay High is having a USED battery drive. Please make a differ-ence 

and bring in your used batteries! The battery drive helps to re-duce the 

amount of electronic waste going to landfills and helps save the lives of 

many children. Every AA battery contains the same amount of zinc that is 

needed to save the lives of six children. Zinc deficiency is a global health 

challenge – more than 450,000 children die every year from complications 

associated with zinc deficiency. So please send your used batteries with 

your students this week. Much appreciated! 

 

Happy December!  It is that time of the year where Oak Bay students bring in donations to 
put towards the sponsorship of families in Victoria who need a Christmas hamper so that 
their family Christmas can be a little more merry.  Mrs. Kinnear works with an external, relia-
ble organization to identify families in the Victoria that are in need.  This year Oak Bay High 
is sponsoring 14 separate families!   

Certain advisories are leading the collection and purchasing of gifts and food based on the 
family's requests.  If your child is not in one of those advisories but you are willing and able to 
contribute via a monetary donation so that these advisories can support these 14 families, it 
would be greatly appreciated.  Cash donations can be brought to Ms. Adams (our Accounts 
Clerk) or can be paid online through our school cash online.  Click here to access and sign in 
to school cash online (https://sd61.schoolcashonline.com/. 

Thank you for considering donating what you can to ease the stress of Christmas for other 
families.  

Making the Transition – Understanding the pressures of your first year at 
university. 

Presentation by Rebecca Gagan, Assistant Teaching Professor in the Depart-
ment of 

English and founder of UVic Bounce 

Thursday, January 23, 2020 

6:30pm – 7:30pm 

https://sd61.schoolcashonline.com/


 

 



 

 


